
Support from the AAUP Chapters for the Studentship and 
Scholarship programme 

 
The AAUP parent body is happy to announce that the AAUP Studentship & Scholarship 

programme has been very successful this year enabling us to offer more than 100 

studentships (Rs. 1000 x 12 = 12,000/=). This was made possible thanks to the generous 

donations received from the AAUP chapters of Victoria in Australia (PUAAViC), New South 

Wales, Australia, Ottawa in Canada (AAUP-OC) ,Colombo in Sri Lanka (AAUP-CC) and 

other generous donors who have been supporting the AAUP studentship programme since 

long.  

 

Studentships & Scholarships  Offered by PUAAViC for Year 2013 

 

The Peradeniya University Alumni Australia, Victoria Chapter in Australia (PUAAViC) has 

donated Rs.540,000/= to offer 45 studentships among all 8 Faculties (Allied Health 

Sciences1, Agriculture 5, Arts 6, Dental Sciences 2, Engineering 6, Medicine 10, Science 10, 

Veterinary Medicine 3, Special Needs 2) for the year 2013 based on financial need.  

In addition Rs. 240000/= has been donated (Rs.24000/= x 10) to offer 10 scholarships 

among students of the Faculties of Arts (2), Engineering (1) and Science (7) based on merit. 

These studentships and scholarships will be named “PUAAViC Studentships & 

Scholarships.   

 

Studentships & Scholarships  Offered by PUAAN for Year 2013 

 

The Peradeniya University Alumni Association New South Wales Chapter in Australia 

(PUAAN) generously donated A$ 4000.00 to the AAUP Parent Body last year (2012) to offer 

studentships annually.  A Fixed Deposit in the name of “Funds donated by PUAAN for 

Studentships” for the value of A$ 4000 (Rs.538,205/=) was made from this money last year. 

The interest earned from the fixed deposit will be used to offer 5 studentships this year on 

need base.  

 

http://www.peradeniya.com.au/vic/
http://www.puaan.org/
http://www.puaan.org/
http://www.peradeniya.com.au/vic/
http://www.puaan.org/


Studentships Offered by AAUP- Ottawa, Canada Chapter for the Year 2013 

 

The AAUP Ottawa Chapter in Canada has recently contacted us and donated Rs. 168000/= 

to offer 14 studentships among students of Faculties of Agriculture, Arts, Dental Sciences, 

Engineering, Medicine, Science and Veterinary Medicine for the year 2013. Each faculty will 

receive two studentships under the name “AAUP -Ottawa Canada Chapter studentships”. 

These studentships will be for ‘needy students’ who achieve a fair level of academic 

standard. 

 

Studentships Offered by the AAUP- Colombo  Chapter Sri Lanka for the Year 2013 

 

The AAUP – Colombo chapter has arranged to fund 15 studentships through a generous 

donor to support first year students in the Faculties of Agriculture and Medicine. Fifteen 

medical students and ten agriculture students are eligible to receive these studentships on 

need base. 

 

Contributions received from the AAUP Chapters play a vital role in the activities 

organized by the Parent body of the AAUP for the development of the University and 

its inmates. While expressing our grateful thanks to these chapters, we look forward 

to their continuing assistance.  

 

 

 

http://operaalumni.com/
http://www.aaupcc.org/
http://operaalumni.com/
http://www.aaupcc.org/

